
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
Greetings and peace in the Lord! 

I write to let you know that I have to deal with a medical issue that requires my 
immediate and full attention. 

Our Vicar General, Fr. Sebastian Puthenpura and our Chancellor, Fr. Cerlouie 
Jimenez will fill in during my absence. 

I very much appreciate your prayers at this time, especially on Dec. 17 th & 18th.  I, 
of course, will hold you in prayer during this time too. 

God bless, 
 Bishop Greg 
 


